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Happy birthday to the following residents who will be celebrating their birthdays this month:  John Leach and 

Pamela Bush  

 

We have raised £1010 for our 

resident’s funds that will be matched 

by Jasmine health care bringing the 

total to £2020. We would like to say 

a massive thank you to all of those 

that supported us in doing this 

We have recently been in the local newspaper to 

celebrate being Covid 19 free through the 

pandemic!   

Please visit our carehomes.co.uk and write us a 

review. We would be very grateful  

A big WELCOME to 
our new staff 

members Sam who is 
our new Kitchen 
Assistant & and 

Andrea who is our 
new Care assistant ;) 


